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Later's
Bugban-C

Ant Killer Spray

Controls Carpenter Ants

Contains Dursban*
READY-TO-USE.

For use indoors to control Ants & Carpenter Ants.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING
DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 24787 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE: chlorpyrifos   0.5%

700 mL

Later Chemicals Ltd.
12080 Horseshoe Way

Richmond, B.C. V7A 4V5

Later’s Bugban-C Ant Killer Spray

Ants are scavengers and as such they clean up the environment.
They vary in size normally from 2 to 7 mm, but Carpenter Ants
can be as large as 1 to 2 cm. Ants may be black, brown or red,
they could be winged or wingless, they have narrow waists and
their antennae are elbowed. In their search for food they will
enter homes or climb trees to collect “honeydew” secreted by
Aphids or Scale Insects. Carpenter Ants are black or reddish
black with large jaws, and are among the largest ants that
infest homes. They prefer moist, softer wood that has begun to
decay but may also attack newly built structures. Carpenter
Ants do not eat wood, they simply excavate it to create a
nesting place. Piles of sawdust so produced often contain
parts of ant bodies, and may be noticed spilling out of cracks
in walls. You may also notice the swarming of winged ants. To
locate nest(s), a faint rustling sound can be heard in quiet
rooms (or listen at the wall with a rolled up magazine or



stethoscope). Carpenter ants are most active from 8:00 pm to
4:00 am. For severe infestations, it is advised to call a
professional pest control applicator.

DIRECTIONS: Bugban-C Ant Killer Spray is Ready-to-Use. Adjust
spray nozzle to give a coarse spray. Spray surfaces until wet.
Do not use as a space spray. Remove pets and cover fish tanks
before spraying. Do not spray near electrical outlets,
switches, etc., because of possible shock hazard. Do not use
in area where food may be exposed. Remove or cover all exposed
food and cooking utensils before spraying. Thoroughly wash all
surfaces that might contact food before re-use.

HOW TO USE: Apply this product where ants are found. Spray
into cracks and crevices or through openings into wall voids
where ants are present. Thoroughly treat areas such as behind
sinks, stoves, refrigerators and around plumbing. Apply to ant
trails around doors and windows or wherever these pests may
gain entry. To prevent ants from entering the house, apply
this product thoroughly under the bottom edge of the siding on
the exterior of the house and indoors along the top of the
sill in the crawl space.

TO CONTROL ANTS OUTDOORS: Use Later's Bugban-C Ant Killer
Dust.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Keep children and
pets away from treated areas, at least until spray has dried.
Avoid contact with eyes, skin and clothing. Avoid breathing
vapors and spray mist. Wash thoroughly after handling. Do not
spray near open flame.

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS: Keep away from food, feed and domestic
water supplies. Do not spray ornamental or edible plants. Do
not use in animal buildings or poultry houses.

FIRST AID: IF SWALLOWED, do not induce vomiting. Contact a
doctor or poison control centre at once. IF IN EYES, flush
with water for 15 minutes and get medical attention. IF ON
SKIN, remove contaminated clothing and wash skin thoroughly
with soap and water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Chlorpyrifos is a chlorinesterase
inhibitor. Atropine by injection only is an antidote.

STORAGE: Keep product in original container. Store in a cool,
dry place away from food.



DISPOSAL: Do not re-use container. Wrap container in newspaper
and dispose of in regular garbage.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on
the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to
persons or property arising from the use of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

*Dursban is a Registered Trademark of DowElanco
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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